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Dr. Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, Awarded Recognition of Distinction from Ohio 
University – Lancaster 

Lancaster, Ohio - On Friday, May 17, 2024, Dr. Carri L. Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, was 
awarded Recognition of Distinction from Ohio University Lancaster.  Dr. Pam Kaylor and Dr. Candice 
Thomas-Maddox, both Communication Studies Professors at Ohio University, presented the honor in 
recognition of Dr. Brown’s “invaluable contribution as a Leadership Educator for the 2022-2024 
Women’s Leadership Summit.” The Leadership Summit was a comprehensive training program 
designed for women to establish and enhance leadership skills.   
 
“It is so humbling and such an honor to be a part of this tremendous effort with Ohio University.  The 
Summit was a way to foster a culture of empowerment for women in our community.  It was 
encouraging to witness how women were developing a growth mindset and were aspiring for 
excellence,” stated Dr. Brown.   
 
Dr. Brown volunteered as an instructor and key member of the Women’s Leadership Advisory 
Committee, a committee that designed and organized the program.  

 
If there are organizations who would like to have a presentation about leadership, Dr. Brown is 
available to share concepts from the Leadership Summit. For more information about this new 
release, please contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer for the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office, 
at (740) 652-7030. 
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